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Minutes of an Extra-Ordinary Parish Council Meeting held on Wednesday 7th April 2021. 

 

Present  Chair Tom Newcombe, Councillors  Gareth Bevens, David Hall, Penny 
McCullough, Mike Mitchell, Julie Redfern,  Rachel Thackray and Sharon 
Tricerri. 

In Attendance   Amanda Lindsell, Clerk to the Council. 
  

 

21/045 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

Apologies for absence were received and noted from District Cllr Richard Pavitt. 

 

21/046 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

None. 

 

 21/047 PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 

No public present. 
 
21/048 NURSERY 
Chair Newcombe extended the Parish Council`s sincere thanks to Councillors Mike Mitchell and Julie Redfern 
for the massive volume of thought and work that has gone into the extensive work provided to the Parish 
Council in consideration of this future project. 
Councillors Mike Mitchell and Julie Redfern provided an over view of where the nursery project currently is, 
their discussions with Essex County Council and Uttlesford District Council, and a number of options available 
to the Parish Council moving forward. 
It was agreed that the Parish Council hope to update residents as soon as is practicable, following the Parish 
Council Meeting to be held 14/04/2021. 
The Parish Council resolved to hold an additional Extra-Ordinary Meeting at 7.30pm on Tuesday 13th April, on 
Zoom. 
 
21/049 MATTERS FOR FURTHER DISCUSSION 
None. 
  
 21/050 DATE OF NEXT MEETING 
The next meeting of the Parish Council will be held at 7.30pm on Wednesday 14th April, 2021. 
 

Meeting closed at 21:55pm. 
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